

-Tuition Payment Changes-

This month, everyone will be receiving paperwork to sign up for automatic withdraw of weekly or monthly tuition payments. You will have the option to pay via your checking/savings or credit card. We will also have an online portal available for each family to view charges, payments and balances. It will be optional to start immediatley or at the start of 2018. We are hopeful that this will be a great added convenience!

-Cold Weather-

It's getting colder outside! If your child is 1 year and older please be sure he/she has a coat, hat, gloves/mittens, boots and snow pants. Spending time outdoors is such an important part of developent and our daily routine.

REMINDER:

Small World will be closed if/when WMU is closed due to severe weather.

-Holiday Parties-

Holiday parties for each class will be held on Tuesday,
December 19th. The pre K
and preschool parties will be held in the morning. The wobbler and toddler parties will be held in the afternoon.
Sign up sheets will be posted soon!

-Closed-

Small World is closed on Christmas Day and New Years Day.

-Welcome-

Please join us in welcoming the following children to our Small World family:

Adley, Aysen, Nora and Silas to our Infant class!

Austin to our Wobbler

class!

Kayleigh to our Preschool class!